
 

- Come join the CMTC, Chicago Math Teacher’s Circle! 
 
 

Looking to do some math after hours? 

	
  	
  When	
  &	
  Where:	
  	
  	
  	
  March	
  31st	
  4:30-­‐7:00	
  @	
  Loyola	
  University	
  
	
  
	
  

5th-­‐8th	
  grade	
  math	
  teachers,	
  are	
  you	
  interested?	
  
Register	
  here	
  by	
  3/23	
  http://tinyurl.com/SpringCMTC	
  

 

Who are we?  We are you! 
 

And a chapter of the national 
Math Teachers’ Circle Network 

http://www.mathteacherscircle.org/ 
 

Please	
  email	
  "chicagomathteacherscircle@gmail.com"	
  or	
  visit	
  our	
  website	
  	
  
http://gauss.math.luc.edu/mtc/	
  for	
  more	
  information.	
  

 

 Our aim is to engage teachers in interesting mathematics and help them hone their 
own problem solving skills. Come join us!! Develop habits of a mathematician, and 

experience problem solving.  This is not just another professional development focusing 
directly on what will be done in the classroom. 

 



  


